

Dear Parents.

Together, along with your help, we will be planning a fantastic year for our children! We would love involvement from the parents of all students.

We will be planning a few celebrations for our students during the 2018/2019 school year. A **one time** monetary contribution would be appreciated to help with the cost of treats, paper goods, a craft, and a special activity for each celebration. All contributions will be used **ONLY** for classroom celebrations throughout the year. Please note that this does not cover field trip or other school activity costs.

We are asking for each student to contribute \$25.00 (or what you are able) for the celebrations that will be planned for his or her second grade class. Please send the contribution in an envelope labeled "Mrs. Turk's Homeroom Parents" with your child's name in the front. Also, we would appreciate it if the contribution is turned in by Monday October 22nd.

Our first celebration will be our classroom Halloween party that will take place on **Wednesday October 31**, along with the annual Halloween parade. Further details will be posted on the blog. Thank you in advance for your support. We appreciate your help in creating an enjoyable time for our children.

The dates for the parties are as follows:
Wednesday, October 31- Halloween Party (afternoon)
Thursday, December 20-Holiday Party
Thursday, February 14- Valentines Party
Thursday, May 23- Birthday Bash
Picnic- date TBD

Sincerely,
Turk's Homeroom Parents:
Enaaya Saad 313-550-8688 or esaad16@gmail.com
Senada Nasser 313-737-6537 or Sennady@yahoo.com

It takes a village to raise a child ~African Proverb